
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Ryan Moore <ryan.moore@amazinglife.com> 
Date: Mon, May 19, 2025 at 2:35 PM 
Subject: Re: Media inquiry - Allegations against former Orange employee 

Josh, 

Thank you for reaching out. As always, please quote my statements in full and do not 
summarize them.  

For Context: 

To clarify, Darren Kizer has never been employed by Amazing Life and he was not on staƯ at 
The ReThink Group when Amazing Life acquired the assets of Orange in January 2025. We 
suggest directing any inquiries regarding his former employment to Joel Manby, the 
Chairman of the Board of The reThink Group. 

Our Response to Your Question: 

At Amazing Life, we are committed to maintaining a workplace that is safe, respectful, and 
free from any form of harassment or abuse. Our policy is clear: we do not tolerate 
inappropriate behavior from any employee, including managers or executives. Any violation 
is taken seriously and will result in disciplinary action, up to and including termination. For 
any of our team members, including those who previously worked for the reThink Group 
leadership, we are committed to providing a workplace that is free of discrimination, abuse 
or harassment so that everyone can work in a productive, respectful, and professional 
environment.  

If you have additional questions specific to Amazing Life, we are happy to respond 
accordingly. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ryan Moore 

Chief Marketing OƯicer 

www.AmazingLife.com 

 


